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Ketchikan Gateway Borough

Department of Community Planning and Development

1900 1° Ave Suite 126

Ketchikan AK, 99901

Re: Request for a postponement of discussion on Case #20-058 and #20-059

To the members of the Planning Commission:

The City of Saxman, a second-class city incorporated in 1921, would like to respectfully ask that the
Planning Commission postpone discussion on Case #20-058 and #20-059.

These two Conditional Use Permit applications have implications that effect the residents of the City of
Saxman. The City Council would appreciate more time to review and discuss the effects the conditional

uses could have in the medium density zone.

There is also a municipal road platted between these two properties and the council needs more time to
consider the effects the conditional uses may have on this.

Thank you for your consideration. The City of Saxman appreciates your understanding.

Respectfully,

LA

Frank Seludo, Mayor
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